
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Zimbabwe Electronic Single Window (ZeSW) IVERI Payment 
 
The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to inform its valued clients and 

stakeholders, including but not limited to; Customs Clearing Agents, Transporters, Funeral 

Parlours, Freight forwarders, Manufacturers, Exporters and the General Public, that 

Zimbabwe Electronic Single Window (ZeSW) added Iveri online internet banking on the 

payment list. The payment solution will be accessible within the ZeSW system. 

The client will now complete all processes from registration, submission to payment and 

print receipt virtually. The ZeSW online payment system now has an Iveri option to pay 

online using Visa cards for USD payments. 

Eligible clients who elect to use the added convenience will still need to do the batching 

process to convert their assessment(s) into the online readable format.  After completing, 

the batching process there will be a Visa icon, which will take you to the payment page. 

Completion of the payment process will also allow the client to generate and print the 

receipt automatically without having to visit the ZIMRA Offices. The payment platform will 

be effective beginning 01 September 2025. 

 

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe. 
 

                                                         Public Notice 48 of 2025, issued on 25/08/2025. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


